
THE FELLOWSHIPS
The Lucille Lortel Foundation Fellowships in 
Theatre is a new program providing paid Field 
Work Term experiences at top off-Broadway 
theatres in New York City for Bennington 
students. In addition to receiving generous 
funding (stipends of up to $3,500 based on 
need), Lucille Lortel Foundation Fellows will 
meet and learn as a cohort throughout the 
winter term, with mentorship from Bennington 
drama faculty and professionals in the theatre 
world.

Fellows will be selected by a faculty-led 
committee and announced October 31st.

HOW TO APPLY
All materials due by end of day October 13, 
2017. Late applications will not be accepted.

1) Express interest in Fellowship-eligible FWT 
sites by submitting resumes and cover letters on 
WorkLink. Visit http://www.bennington.edu/
lortel for links to applications for eligible sites.

2) Submit the FWT Grant Application available 
on the College website, being sure to fill out the 
optional question specifying your application 
to the Fellowships. Those not receiving Lucille 
Lortel Fellowships will be considered for other 
FWT grants.

Lucille Lortel Foundation Fellowships in Theatre
funding for off-Broadway Field Work Terms

THE SITES
Lucille Lortel Foundation Fellowships are available for FWT positions at:
• Abdingdon Theatre Company
• Cherry Lane Theater
• The Flea Theater
• The Lark
• The Lortel Foundation
• MCC Theater

• Mint Theater Company
• New Georges
• Rattlestick Playwrights Theater
• Red Bull Theater
•Vineyard Theatre


